
December 29, 1993 

Dear Harold: 

It was nice to hear from you! I'm glad that you've read the book. I hope that it may have 
helped you in some way. 

Rusty and I would be happy to let you use his photograph in your book. I've had a local 
photo lab do a copy of DP #22 from page 163 of my book and enclosed it for you. I've 
also included 2 negatives of the same photo. 

I had the man at the lab include the white border around Rusty's original photo in order 
to not lose any of the periphery detail. You might want to trim around the photo (or have 
your book printer do so) to get a nicer looking finished product. 

If you decide to use the photo in your book, I would appreciate you giving credit 
underneath or by it by stating Tom JFK First Day Evidence by Gary Savage." 

Good luck to you, and let me know if I might be of any further help. 

Sincerely, 

Gary qvage 
P.O. Box 2741 
Monroe, LA 71207-2741 

(318) 322-4081 



Gary Savage 
	

1/3/94 
P.O. Box 2741 
ttonroe, IA 71207-2741 

Dear Gary, 

Thanks for tour letter of the 29th, the enclosed picture and all the trouble 
you went to. I'quttach your letter to it to see to it that it is credited properly. 
Even though reproduced from a published copy it is clearer than those in the Com- 
mission's files and books. 

There were a couple of other pictures that in some instances did not show 
the entire weapon that, if possible, I'd also like to have copies of. There was mere 
paper obscuring the rifle to all but the most careful...Search that were removed by 
the tine this and was taken. That also is something I'd like to be able to show, 
how well it was hidden. 

If RYSty had them 1.'44 be glad to pay for prints. filotographic *ather than 
published because in publishing photoengraves's dots are used and when printing from 
that it appears as moire. It is possoblo to use the offset camera to eliminate those 
dots but that adds to the cost and diminished clarity a bit. 

I also appreciate the time and care to sure that the picture reached here without 
being bent. It did, too! 

ThanA's for your good wishes. I hope tou and the rest of us have a good year. 

Sincerely, 

Darold ileisberg 


